
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD 

 
The PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD meeting scheduled for April 25, 2024, at 
5:00 p.m. has been cancelled. 
 
 
For further information or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact 
Robin Kelley, Management Assistant I, Parks and Recreation Department at Voice/602-
495-5215, or TTY: 7-1-1. 
 
 
 
April 18, 2024 


